									November 18, 2013

Dear Parents,

Hard to believe Thanksgiving is right around the corner!  Spelling words this week come from our upcoming science unit.  During the next few weeks you can expect:
· Continued study of geometry including area, perimeter and volume as well as measurement (standard and metric).
· Finish Tiger Rising/Island of the Blue Dolphins including end of unit study
· Writing – 6 Traits: Organization
· Science – Structures of Life

This week the 4th graders will be participating in a Bike Safety class and should wear appropriate shoes/clothes on Thursday as they will be riding bikes.

I distributed instructions for the Mystery Book Report today.  This book report is due no later than Wednesday, December 18.  I will give students the paper needed for this book report when they have finished the book and are ready to begin.  The book report itself is pretty simple but students should be sure they are reading each night and bringing their book to school in case they have an opportunity to read during the day.    

Have a great week!








